30th April, 1958,

My dear Iuca,

Thanka for your note. I shall not myself be in Montreal but
I hope you have an enjoyable meeting. I had hoped to see you in
Irussels but perhaps you have given up any intention of going to
the Adolphe Quetelet meeting in September.

0f course the twin date will be sttacked on the zrounds you
allege, a5 indeed fanatical objection will be brought apgainet
anyone who questions the current propaganda. It ia not any one
bullet that will bring it down but the fact is that all the aide-
lights alike are antagonistic,

Jincerely yours,



